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ADDRESS 

454 College Highway 

Southwick, MA 01077 

Website southwickma.org/coa 

Phone (413) 569-5498 

Office Hours 

Monday 8:00am - 2:00pm 

Tues.-Thurs. 8 am - 4 pm 

Friday 8:00am-1:00pm 

Like us on Facebook 

www.facebook.com/

Southwick Senior Center/

Council on Aging 

Get in Touch 

Center Staff 

2023 

Herbert C. Pace Jr.  Good Citizen Award  

Nominations for the Herbert C. Pace Jr. award are now being accept-

ed. The criteria for the recipient of the Herbert C. Pace Jr. award are as 

follows:  

*Must be 65 years old and living in Southwick 

*Active in the Southwick COA activities , events, or programs 

*Open to all Southwick COA participants  

*COA Staff members are not eligible  

 

****Nominations will be accepted during the month of February. A 

form with the persons name and the reason you think they deserve 

the award needs to be turned into the Senior Center. The COA board 

will go through the forms and decide on a recipient at their  

March meeting. A small reception will be held in late April to honor the 

recipient. 

 New Program Alert!!!  

In collaboration with our town 

nurse, Tricia, the board of health, 

and Elms College Nursing students 

we will be hosting 4 nursing students on Wednesdays from 10am-

1pm at the Senior Center now through the middle of April.  The nurs-

es will be doing weekly presentations in the lunch room from 11:15am

-11:45am on topics of interest to Seniors.  They will also be available to 

answer  basic questions, but are not there to replace an office visit 

with your primary care physician. Please do not come to the Senior 

Center if you are not feeling well.  

This is a new program so a lot of details will be worked out as we 

move forward. The following will be the dates they are at the Senior 

Center: Feb 1, Feb 8, Feb 15, Mar 1, Mar 15, Mar 22, Apr 12, Apr 19. 

COME DECORATE WITH US!!! Would you like to help decorate 

our Senior Center for all seasons and events?  Please join our newly 

formed Decorating Committee.  The first meeting will be  Monday 

February 13th at 10am in the lunch room.  Please join us. 
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FUNERAL SERVICE
76 Broad Street, Westfield, Mass. 01085

FIRTIONADAMS.COM • 562-6244
James R. Adams • Joshua J. Adams

Where Quality Meets Compassion

Housekeeping
Meal Preparation 

Companionship • Errands 
Personal Care

Respite • RN Evaluations
Blood Pressure Checks 

413-363-2575
SilverLiningsHomeCare.com

Pre-Planning | Burial
Cremation | Bereavement

Serving Southwick for Over 30 Years

413-569-5306
www.forastiere.com

Member of Forastiere Family Funeral Service, Inc. 
45 Locust Street, Springfield MA 01108 • 413-733-5311

Trained Professionals • Granular Products • Grub Control  
Lime • Aeration • Tree & Shrub Program

Offering Lawn Care 
Programs for the 

2022 Season

Servicing the local 
communities for 
over 25 years!

“Quality & Service Still Count”

413-731-0004

All Inclusive Independent 
Retirement Living Made Simple

413-786-9688
quailrunestates.com

50 Cardinal Drive, Agawam, MA 

Call for a Tour and a 
Complimentary Meal Today!



Senior Center Info 

 

Crafts with Denise:  Denise will be doing 

craft projects twice a month.  You must 

sign up in advance and the cost is $3.00 

per class. Crafts will begin at 1:00pm 

 

February 9th — Jar of Hearts 

February 23rd—Tape Painting 

 

Learn New Cooking Ideas:  The Culinary Arts 

Students from Westfield Technical Academy and the 

Head Chef will be returning to the Senior Center. 

Tuesday February 7th at 9:30am on the menu Breakfast 

Risotto and a gluten free Chocolate Chip Cookie. The 

cost for the class will be $6.00. If you would like to join 

this exciting program please sign up in the office. Class 

is held in the Park and Recreation area on the lower 

level.  
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COOKING WITH WTA 03 

Once again AARP Tax Aide Program vol-

unteers will be completing taxes at our 

Senior Center on Tuesdays  only begin-

ning  on February 7th.  

 

*Call the office  to schedule a date for tax 

completion. You will need to come to the 

Senior Center to pick up a packet of in-

formation.  

*On the day your taxes are being com-

pleted you must drop off all documents 

in an envelope into the Senior Center 

Drop box at the Senior Center back en-

trance between 8:00am and 9:00am on-

ly. 

*You must be available via phone for any 

questions while the volunteer is com-

pleting your tax forms. You also must 

stay in town or within several minutes of 

town to pick up your documents when 

you are called to do so. 

*You will receive a call on the same day 

to pick up your tax documents.  You will 

need to go over documents with the tax 

preparer and give permission to submit. 

We will not mail them or keep them in 

our office. 

If paperwork is incomplete then you will 

need to schedule an appointment on 

another day if one is available. 

Paint and Snack sponsored by the Southwick 

Fire Department: Please sign up for this wonderful 

program. Painting professional Michelle will guide us 

through painting this beautiful picture.  Trust me every-

one can do it and you’ll be surprised how she breaks 

down the parts for you to be success-

ful.  Also Lisa Anderson will share Fire 

Awareness and Fire Safety with all 

participants.  This program will be 

held at the Senior Center on Feb. 15th 

from 10:00am-11:30am. Space is limited so please sign 

up soon. 

William Leonard : Bill was a long time 

bread distributor at the Senior Center.  

He helped everyday and then had cof-

fee here with his friends.  He enjoyed 

our activities as well.  

Marie Alamad: Marie volunteered for 

our brown bag program for many 

years. She was also a Gold Star mother 

and gave a lot to her community.  



04 | TRIPS 

Council On Aging  | 454 College Highway, Southwick, MA 01077 | www.southwickma.org/COA 

UPCOMING TRIPS  

Majestic Theater, Just an 

Old Fashioned Love Song�

The Volunteer van will be 

going to the Majestic Theater 

to see Just an Old Fashioned 

Love Song (music directed by 

Dan Kane) on Tuesday, 

February 7, 2023. The cost is 

$32.00.� The Volunteer Van 

will leave the Senior Center 

at 1:00 pm.�

Agawam Bowl Candlepin 

Bowling�

The Volunteer van will be 

going to Agawam Bowl on 

Friday, February 17, 2023. 

The cost will be $18.00 which 

will cover the cost of 

bowling.� Lunch will be at 

EB’s at your own 

expense.� The Volunteer Van 

will leave the Senior Center 

at 9:15 am.�

Partners Restaurant�

The Volunteer van will be 

going to Partners in Agawam 

for lunch on Thursday, 

February 23, 2023.� The cost 

is $4.� Breakfast will be at 

your own expense.� The van 

will leave the Senior Center 

at 11:30 am.�

Westfield Technical 

Academy St. Patrick’s 

Buffet�

The Volunteer van will be 

going to the Westfield 

Technical Academy for their 

amazing St. Patrick’s Buffet 

in March.� The Tech Academy 

has not scheduled a date at 

this time.� The cost is $16.00.� �

Smith College Flower Show 

& Bluebonnet Diner�

The Volunteer Van will be 

going to Smith College 

Flower Show on Tuesday, 

March 14, 2023.� The cost is 

$9 and includes 

admission.� Lunch will be at 

your own expense.� The van 

will leave the Senior Center 

at 9:15 am.�

Foxwoods�

The Volunteer Van will be 

going to Foxwoods Casino on 

Friday, March 31, 2023.� The 

cost is $6.00.� The van will 

leave the Senior Center at 

8:00am.�

�

 

 

 

 

Van Driver's  Needed: 

If you would like to volun-

teer to drive our Van on any 

of these trips or any future 

trips please call the Senior 

Center.  Volunteers receive 

free lunch and admission to 

the venue.  We are also 

looking for volunteers to do 

some medical appoint-

ments and other small rides 

throughout town. You do 

not need a CDL license to 

drive this vehicle. Criminal 

background checks are 

completed. Please call us at 

569-5498. 

If there is bad weather please 

watch the news either on 

Channel 22 or Channel 40. We 

will announce if the Senior 

Center is closed, opening late 

or closing early. If Hulmes 

Transportation is closed there 

is no bus service and if High-

land Valley Elder Services is 

closed there will be no lunches 

in person or meals on wheels. 



OUTREACH INFORMATION 
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 Foot Care Clinics will be held at the Southwick Senior Center by 

our new Foot Nurse Debra J. Deane, RN,BSN. The cost of this 

service is $40.00 paid directly to the nurse.  Appointments will 

be held every month.  We are currently scheduling appoint-

ments for February 21st and March 21st. You must call the Sen-

ior Center and schedule an appointment. 

Blood Pressure screenings : The Fire Dept. will be doing a blood 

pressure screenings It will be held every Monday from 11:00am-

12:00pm.  This screening should not take the place of your reg-

ular doctor visits, and the nurse will not be giving out medical 

recommendations.  This is a drop in screening so no appoint-

ments  are necessary.  

Veteran’s Representative:  Southwick’s Veteran’s Repre-

sentative will have office hours at the Southwick Senior Center 

on the second Thursday of the month from 9:00am-11:00am.  If 

you have any questions or need assistance please come by the 

Senior Center during this time. It’s always a good idea to call 

ahead of your arrival. 

 We will have brown bag on February 14th and March 14th.  You must be pre-

approved through the Food Bank in order to receive a brown bag. You may pick 

up your bag of groceries on a drive through basis between 11:30am and 12:00pm. 

Bags will be available at the garage. Please remain in your vehicle.  

The SHINE  Program provides free health insurance information and counseling to all 

Massachusetts residents with Medicare and their caregivers. People who have Medicare or 

who are about to become eligible for Medicare can meet with a counselor to learn about 

benefits and options available. A counselor will review programs that help people with 

limited income to pay health care costs.  You must call to schedule an appointment. 

COA REVOLVING GIFT ACCOUNT: The COA Revolving Gift Account is used to pay for services for Seniors, 

entertainment, equipment, and programs for the Senior Center.  Monies donated to the Gift Account re-

main in this account and are not considered part of the Town Budget.  Anyone wishing to make a dona-

tion may do so by making checks payable to  

“COA Revolving Gift Account”. Donations may be made in honor of, or in memory of a friend or relative. 

Contributions are always greatly appreciated! 

Select Board Office/Coffee Hour: Stay tuned for a date and time for Select Board Office/Coffee Hour be-

coming a regular event. 
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LET’S GROW YOUR BUSINESS
Advertise in our Newsletter!

CONTACT ME 
Susanne Carpenter

scarpenter@lpicommunities.com 
(800) 477-4574 x6348
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Please Forward 

Change Service Requested 

Monday   9:00am�     Quilting and Sewing Social Group�

Monday   10:00am�   Chi�Gong with Kathleen $2�

Monday   11:00am�    Writers Workshop (Land Use Room)�

Monday   12:30pm�   Chinese Language and Culture Class�

�

Tuesday  10:00am�  Tai�Chi with Lenny $2�

Tuesday  12:00pm�  Cards�

Tuesday   1:00pm�    Cribbage, Whist Card Game, and Pitch�

�

Wednesday   10:00am� Line Dancing with Clara $2�

Wednesday   1:00pm� Scrabble�

Wednesday   1:00pm�3:00pm� BINGO with Cara �

Wednesday   12:00pm� Cards�

�

Thursday   9:00am�   Zumba with Becca $2�

Thursday   10:30am� Yoga with Renee $2  ( no class 2/2)�

Thursday   12:15pm� Cards  and  Board Game Afternoon�

Thursday   1:00pm�   Crafts with Denise (2X per month)�

�

Friday   10:30am�        Chair Yoga with Heidi $2�

Yoga Dancing on Friday 2/17 at 11:45am�

Technology Support 

for Seniors : On March 

2nd  at 10:00am-11:30am 

upper classman from Westfield Technical 

Academy are offering in -person one-to one 

computer/ smartphone assistance. They can 

help with setting up and using e-mail on 

smartphones or computers; how to use 

smartphones to text, call, and browse the 

internet; how to use Zoom, Google Meet, or 

Face-Time; and troubleshooting a variety of 

computer problems. If you are having prob-

lems or would like to learn how to use your 

device, this is for you. Please call the Senior 

Center to sign up so we know how many 

people are interested. Drop ins are welcome 

as long as there is time.  

Whalley Computers may be here in February. 

Please call to find out. 


